7515 Fontanelle Road Ostrander, OH 43061 27 June 1994

Dear Mr. Strong,

I received your letter today, shortly after mailing my letter of the 26th to you. It was a relief to hear from you, but I still hope you will send me the information you said you would about my uncle, Kneeland H. Hudson. You had said you would send me, among other things, reports of other missions he had flown; info re: the raid on which he was killed; missing crew reports pertinent to the Jan.ll, '44 raid; and, flight charts. I am hopeful you will yet send all this to me.

I am enclosing for you a copy of a flier put out by the United Daughters of the Confederacy about the Southern Cross of Honor. Thought you would find it informative.

Sincerely,

Penny H. Burwell
Penny H. Burwell

Thank you for the information on the Confederate Cross of Honor.

I am writing immediately to tell you that it will probably be six weeks before I get back to your request for more information on other missions. This takes a bit of time to sort out, but I will get to it when I have cleared up several other matters.

LYas

16 Aug 94 - Mr. Strong, I feel you have had more than enough time to send me the agreed upon information. Especially considering I sent you my information (my half of the bargain, if you will) in early MAY. I understand you're busy...is that supposed to imply that what you do is more important than what I do? I don't think so. I am very upset with you. You not only used me, which is bad enough, but you exploited my long dead uncle to get to me. You have NO RIGHT to exploit my uncle - who do you think you are? We had a gentleman's agreement, but unfortunately, you are no mentleman. Please, please, please have the courtesy to send me hat you said you would, and send it NOW.

Still waiting ... after all these months _